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To the Enquiry

There is no doubt that an individual can end their own life but this is a sad and lonely event. Elder people
particularly would like to be able to depart at the time of their choosing but with the support and company of a
friend or loved one. They cannot do this without endangering the person who would support them. Please
consider support and privacy for those in this situation. Many are.

Regards

Dr. M. Ruth Pfanner
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